From:

Sent: ber 24, 2000 8:32 PM
To:

Subject: Re' helio

Attachments; RFC822 TXT

1 '|| o

RFCB22.TXT (1 KB)

Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2000 3:52 PM
Subject: hello

once
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Haven't been there since August. And, as vou all know , I
guess, We have ralsed the chalet, put a new floor under it with two
new bedrooms, a sauna, new bath, game room, mud rocm, and garage with
a tocl shep for moi! I haven't seen it yet. Catherine is up there. It
won't really be finished until just before Christmas. But, it does
have lots of room now for those who might want to wander back

a while. Actually, I believe it is going to be my playpen when and if
I ever retire. T hope you, Ben and Sue, have looked at it. I have
wanted to do this for some time and we just decided to do it when Bob
Persons offered to supervise the work. He's found some great guys to
work on 1t and really saved us quite a bit of money-and he really did
much of the work of taking the old entrance and deck down all by
himself.
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Take care. love you all. dad
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